
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

OCTOBER 15th, 2019 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

RENAISSANCE STAR ASSESSEMENTS BEGIN TOMORROW…Gr. 5-8 

OCTOBER BAKE SALE 

HELP US SPREAD THE SAINTS SPIRIT 

UPCOMING COLLECTION: ANIMAL COLLECTION  
(SEE WHAT YOUR CHILD’S CLASS IS COLLECTING) 

More Info to follow shortly 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES ARE COMING UP! 
 

PTA NEWS 
REMINDER:  UPCOMING PTA GENERAL MEETING 

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION SIGN-UPS 

SQUARE 1 ART 

BOX TOPS COLLECTION 

CRAFT FAIR NEWS 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

ZUMBA (with Ms. Melissa) 
 

CHURCH NEWS 
 

FATHER ALPHONSE STEPHENSON – A CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
 
 

There WILL NOT be a Green Communication Folder today.  
 
 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 
 

The Renaissance Star Assessments begin 
tomorrow for Grades 5-8. Please make sure the 
students are well rested and have a nutritious 

breakfast! 
 
Grades 2-4 will have their assessments next week. 

 
 



  



 
Saint Peter School Student Council & Junior Marketing 

Council invite you to... 
 

Help Us Spread the Saints Spirit 

And Have a Spooktacular Time At the 

Point Pleasant Boro Halloween Parade. 
 

Wear your BEST Saints SPORTS Uniform 

Or Spirit Wear. 
 

Sunday October 27, Step Off is at 12 Noon. 
 

Please return the TEAR OFF BELOW 

Details of Where to Meet will be shared shortly. 

The SPIRIT STICK will be awarded to the Class with the 

Most Participation! Please RSVP by Monday October 21.  
 

******************************** 
 

Name_________________________ 

 

Grade_______ 

 



Animal Collection 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten- Cat Toys  

Grade 1- Cat Food 

Grade 2- Food and Water Bowls 

Grade 3- Cat Litter 

Grade 4- Collars and Leashes  

Grade 5- Training Pads 

Grade 6- Blankets or Gently Used  

Grade 7- Dog Toys 

Grade 8- Dog Food 
We are collecting from Oct.21-Oct.25 

  



 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE REQUEST 

 

Please sign up for the most convenient time for your family  

as soon as possible.  Please return this form to Patti Magnusson by 

Friday, October 25th.   
 

Please Note:   12:30 p.m. dismissal on Friday, November 8th 

School (for students) is Closed on Monday, November 11th. 
 

Family Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Name___________________________________________________Grade______ 

Student Name___________________________________________________Grade______ 

Student Name___________________________________________________Grade______ 

 

Parent Availability: 
 

 Friday, November 8th 

1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

  _______Yes, I am available for a conference. 

  _______ No, I am not available for a conference. 

   

Monday, November 11th 

8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 _______Yes, I am available for a conference. 

 _______No, I am not available for a conference. 

 

1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 _______Yes, I am available for a conference. 

 _______No, I am not available for a conference. 

 

Enrichment Teachers: 

Please specify the enrichment teacher you’d like to meet or speak with by circling the subject area: 

 

Advanced Math  Computer  Art Physical Education  Music      Library Spanish 

 

Identify any restrictions on the availability of parent(s) to attend conferences:      

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________ 

 

For official Use Only:   Date received in the school office_____________________________  



PTA NEWS 

 
 
 

 

PTA General meeting will be held on Monday, 

October 21st, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

*At least one member from each family is 

required to attend.  If you are unable to attend 

please call Patti in the office before Monday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  



  



  



  



 

  



SPS 42nd Craft Festival 
  

First, we would like to thank all the families that have already signed up for a craft 

fair shift. We are working hard to make sure every shift is filled in the next week! We 

still have several openings in the kid zone. We also need a Santa!! Any and all help is 

greatly appreciated.  

 

Here is a copy of this year’s event information:  
 

 
 

For anyone who knows a vendor who is interested in joining our festival, we still have a 
few 6 x 10 spots left! These spots are $100 each. Applications can be found on the 
school website under the PTA tab! 



The Craft Fair Committee Needs Your Help!! 

 

1.) Gift Baskets - we will be having our gift auction raffle table again this year. Please 

consider making a small basket to raffle off at this year’s event. You can also get 

together with another SPS Family to create a bigger basket for the raffle. If you own a 

family business, this is a great chance to advertise and help Saint Peter School! 

 

2.) Saintly Sweets - our very own baked goods were such a success in years past that we 

are going to run it again this year. Remember, these were take-and-go items that were 

neatly wrapped. Examples could be, but not limited to: small loaves of breads, boxes 

of specialty treats, full cakes, full pies, full crumb cakes, chocolates, cake pops, 

croissants.... Whatever your specialty is! Most sold in the $5.00 range.  

 

3.) Bakery Items - individually wrapped baked or bought treats. Think of a pack of three 

cookies, a single rice crispy treat, brownies, Etc., all neatly wrapped. These sold for 

$0.50 to $1.00.  Bigger items such as cheesecakes, pies, crumb cakes, Etc., were 

individually cut and sold in the bakery area.  

 

We have created a sign-up genius to keep track of all the items 

that families are willing to make or buy. Please sign up for a treat! 

We will be emailing the link soon! 
 

More information will be coming out next week with drop off times for the gift basket items.  

 

If you have any questions at all, please contact Amy Tranger, 732-779-6993 or Jena Majoros, 732-

966-4801, or by email spscraftfair1@gmail.com  

 

Thank you so much for continuing to step up and help us 

make SPS such a special place.  

  

mailto:spscraftfair1@gmail.com


 

Sincerely,  

The Craft Fair Committee 
 

 

 

  



AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 

  



CHURCH NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAME:______________________________ Tel________________________ 

 

 

No Tickets___________________________ Amount Enclosed_____________ 
 

 

Please return to Lynn Faugno or St Peter School Office 


